April 9, 1973

Mr. Paul Lepanto P.O. Box 1221 Poughkeepsie, New York 12602

Dear Paul:

When it doesn't matter who makes the laws, we'll all still remember how much you've contributed to a libertarian environment.

Your address at the Convention last Saturday was not only interesting but of importance to libertarians across the country. We will be in touch with you soon regarding business arrangements relevant to the distribution of your tape.

Thank you for your continued involvement in and commitment to the FLP; your support reaffirms that we're on the right track.

Yours in liberty,

Andrea Millen Chairperson